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I am writing in support of the proposed new Lidl on the site of the former Spotted Cow

pub.

As 1 said in a previous supportive E mail , I think this new store will be a much needed
addition to the area.

It will give customers more choice and help our budget in these very difficult and trying
times.

I only wish it could have been built sooner.

It will also stop the bottle neck issues at the entry point of the Sainsbury carpark nearby.
I know the shopping centre has voiced concerns that it will have to close but the shops and
businesses it houses should be able to survive as they offer different services to Lidl, eg,
property sales, hairdressing, opticians, etc.

Please do not delay this project any further.
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